
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
    AMNA fra Pakistan og Sandnessjøen 

    KATRINE fra Mo i Rana 

    ISELIN fra Bergen 

    NoRA fra Rolvsøy 

    IDA fra Larvik 

“This week that you have given us has been amazing. We have learned 
so much and you have given us new tools for our present time and the 
future. Thank you for that and thank you for showing us how wonderful 

womanhood really is!” 

 

“Thank you, soroptimists, for being amazing role models.  
This week has been challenging, warm, healing, insightful and 

magical.” 

 

 
“I’m so grateful to all of you making me realise that I can awaken the  

giant within. Finally, I can open up to new relations”. 

 

 
“I am so blessed to have you people in my life, and these days were 

so wonderful and informative that I cannot forget it for my whole 
life. I do not have words to express my gratitude towards you all. But 

I can just pray that may “Allah” bless you with the best.  
Thank you!”  
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